
 
November 8, 2021 

 
Mike and Debbie Stanavich 
8400 Smithson Road 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
dstanavich@gmail.com 

 
 
RE: Stanavich Long Plat (LP-21-00003) – Transmittal of Comments 
 

Parcel# 10729 
Parcel# 14217   
 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Stanavich, 
 
The comment period for the Stanavich Preliminary Plat (LP-21-00003) ended on Friday, November 5, 2021 at 
5:00pm.  Community Development Services received the following comments: 
 
October 22, 2021 Washington State Department of Health – Office of Drinking Water 
October 29, 2021 Kittitas Reclamation District 
November 2, 2021 Kittitas Valley Fire and Rescue 
November 3, 2021 Washington State Department of Ecology 
November 4, 2021 Kittitas County Public Works 
November 5, 2021 Kittitas County Public Health 
 
If you wish to provide any responses to any of the received comments, please do so by 5:00 pm on November 19, 
2021 so that staff can incorporate any of your responses into the staff report for the public hearing.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (509) 962-7539. 
  
Sincerely, 

Kelly Bacon 
Planner I 
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby St # 2, Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 

Cc: Chris Cruse, Surveyor Via Email 
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